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Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

I am delighted to inform you that Cedarbank School has been invited to the Lothian Disability Sport 

Regional Basketball Festival on Thursday 4th April 2019 at Heriot Watt University, Edinburgh. The festival 

will be delivered by experienced coaches from Heriot Watt University Basketball Club. 

 

The event will begin at 10.00am and the first session will allow the young people the opportunity to develop 

their skills through the festival element of the day which will consist of various skills stations. Pupils will 

then have the opportunity to show off their newly acquired skills during some small sided games. 

 

I believe this is a fantastic opportunity for our pupils to enjoy sport in a competitive and fun setting, as well 

as allowing opportunities to socialise with pupils from other schools. If this is something your son/daughter 

would like to participate in, please return the slip below to me by Friday 22nd March. Once numbers are 

confirmed, I will send out a further letter with details about the arrangements for the day. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr A Cox 

Physical Education Teacher 

 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

I would like my child to participate in the Regional Basketball festival in Heriot Watt University on 

Thursday 4th April. 

 

Pupils name: ………………………………………………   Registration Class: …………………………. 

 

 

Parent/Carer Signature: ………………………………………………… 

 

 

        @CedarbankSchool 
 


